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7/14—Narcello deportation log: 
interesting that any question was 
asked about Ferrie. But if any 
were, I can only wonder about why 
the wrong one was, did Ferrie ever 
fly him any place? The question 
should have been did Ferrie ever 

1 do any work for him? He did, at 
lwast as investigator (successful) 
on the earlier immigration case. 
There are reports of flying jobs. 
Byt when Ferrie twice flew to 
Guatemala on the deportation case 
by caftmercial plane, it is unlikely 
that he flew warcello out privately 
in one he had in his luggage. H 

7/14—aote from new S-1 clips that 
with all the fanfare of the JG 
arrest, all that publicity, there 
is this new indictment that 
excludes him and includes  
interstate charge. Makes one 
wonder even more if they had 
anything on JG or if they decided 
the public hurt and the attention 
they could expect would be worth 
blowing any case they might get. 
This can't be disposed of before 
election, so they can't lose. H 


